
  

VFW Department of Wyoming News – August 2018 

 

August Post Charter Anniversaries  

  Robert E. Bottles Post 2673, Cody, 8/24/1932   

  Grand Teton Post 4274, Jackson, 8/11/1945   

  Washiki Post 4280, Evanston, 8/16/1945                                                                                                                                    

 

August 900 Club winners   

 $500 - Ticket 138 – Colleen D. - Sold by Lee Killian 

$300 - Ticket 320 – Randee B. – Sold by Ron Steffensmeier 

$100 - Ticket 235 – Rose T. - Sold by Ron Steffensmeier 

 

District Meetings 

A school of instruction will be presented at each district meeting.  

District 2:  September 8, 10:00, Moorcroft Post 

District 5:  September 9, 10:00, Wheatland Post 

District 3:  September 15, 10:00, Casper Post 9439 

District 4:  September 22, 10:00, Pinedale Post 

District 1:  September 29, 10:00, Cody Post 

 

 

 



VFW National 

The following comrades attended the National Convention in Kansas City, MO:  Donnell 

Nichols, Joe Tallon, Jayson Zimmerman, Rod Birkle, Willis Cain, Dennis Miller, Harold Lowe, 

Pete Quinnell, Ray Cassell, Cheryl Shannon, John Zorbas, Ron Steffensmeier, Danielle Smith, 

Sam Cotton, Sadie Williams, and Trish Peoples.   

 

News from around the Department 

We’ve been watching as VFW Post 2311 in Rawlins has been making a comeback!  They 

recently finished a new roof on the building, ran a concession stand at the city’s Music in the 

Park Festival and have secured funding for new floors from Sinclair Refinery.    

We are planning to run a membership booth at the Wyoming State Fair in Douglas on August 

17th.  We’re hoping to get new members to posts throughout the state.  We’ll have contact 

information for all the posts with us.  We will also push to bring back a Douglas post. 

Speaking of Membership, the time to start recruiting is NOW!  In addition to the membership 

booth, the Department is helping one of our struggling posts by sending membership letters to its 

lapsed members.  That has already happened this month.  Get out there and find those combat 

vets!  

 

 

 

Contact information for the Headquarters:                                                                                 

VFW Department of Wyoming      Email:  qm@vfwwy.org                                         

7534 Robin Drive           Website:  vfwwy.org           

Cheyenne, WY 82009                                                                                                               

Phone:  307-514-5087                                                                                                                 

Cell:  805-757-2125 

 

 

 


